
From: Dowdell, Jennifer 
Sent: 6/21/2011 5:22:50 PM 
To: Daubin, Brian M (GT&D) 

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BMD5); 'Shori, Sunil' 
(sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Fassett, Robert (GT&D) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RPF2); Horner, Trina 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); Garber, Stephen 
(Law) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLGO) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: 

Thanks Sunil 

Jennifer 

Original Message 
From: Shori, Sunil fmailto:sunil.shori@epuc.ea.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21,2011 5:20 PM 
To: Daubin, Brian M (GT&D) 
Cc: Dowdell, Jennifer; Fassett, Robert (GT&D) 
Subject: 

Brian: 

As a follow-up to our earlier teleconference, PG&E's A-Form shows that a leak on the girth weld was found on 
11/16/2009 (Leak# 09-30255-1). The location of the leak was at Redacted Specifications for the 
pipe are: 30-inch DSAW, .375-inch wall, installed under Job #98015. 

The line was isolated and repaired via a sleeve installed on the pipe in front of Redacted 
detailed in response to NTSB_080-001. 

The project is 

We would like to receive a copy of the root cause analysis performed for the leak and/or who within PG&E's IM 
Group was involved in reviewing the repair and determining how the leak on the girth weld affected the threats on 
the segment and the overall pipeline. 

Thanks, Brian. 

Sunil 

SB GT&S 0643806 

mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov

